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LEGISLATIVE BUDGET BOARD
Austin, Texas

FISCAL NOTE, 78TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION

May 19, 2003

TO: Honorable David Dewhurst, Lieutenant Governor, Senate 

FROM: John Keel, Director, Legislative Budget Board

IN RE: SB165 by Carona (Relating to the authority of certain law enforcement agencies to remove 
certain personal property from a roadway or right-of-way.), As Passed 2nd House

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would provide authority for the Department of Public Safety, a metropolitan transit authority, 
a regional transportation authority, the police department of a municipality, the sheriff's office of a 
county, or a constable's office of a county with a population of 3 million or more to remove certain 
personal property from a roadway or right-of-way.  The bill would also allow for the reimbursement of 
costs to a law enforcement agency or authority from the owner of the personal property.

No significant fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies:

LBB Staff: JK, SD, WK, RR, VDS, AR, KG
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